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 DRONE USE NOTIFICATION 

Coastal GasLink is committed to creating an extraordinary legacy of safety and respect for all 
people, communities and the environment. As part of this commitment, we are keeping our 
neighbours along the route informed on operations. Please note the following information: 

 
What: Drone or Remotely-Piloted Aircraft (RPAS) operation will occur along the project route to survey 

route topography for numerous activities throughout the year. These flights will aid in final construction 

and reclamation. All drone operations will be in accordance with provincial and federal regulations. All 

flights will be carried out by operators with a Pilot Certificate – Advanced Operations. 

When:  Drone flights are expected to begin in early June 2024 and last until the end of December 2024. 
Drone flights may occur during daylight hours. The flights will be intermittent and typically only be in 
one area for 20-60 minutes.  
  
Where:  Drone flights will take place along the Coastal GasLink East, Central and West sections and will 

focus on certain segments per flight. Please see the map included as part of this notification. 

Potential Impact: There are no anticipated impacts to the public. Authorization and licensing are in 
place and drone operation will be done safely in compliance with Canadian Aviation Regulations. All 
drone operations will be carefully planned and monitored during the activity period. 
 

 
 

Questions regarding these activities or general project construction can be directed via email to 

coastalgaslink@tcenergy.com or by phone to 1-855-633-2011. 
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